
Challenger	After-School	Late	Pick	Up	Policy	
	

The	Challenger	Program	closes	at	6:00	PM.		Students	picked	up	after	6:00	PM	are	

considered	a	late	pick	up,	which	will	result	in	a	late	pick-up	fee	being	assessed	to	

your	account.		The	late	fee	is	$1.00	per	minute	per	child	you	are	late	picking	up.	

This	fee	will	be	included	with	the	next	weekly	draft	unless	the	late	pick-up	is	on	a	

Thursday	or	Friday.	Then,	late	fees	will	be	drafted	the	following	Friday.			

Repeated	late	pick-ups	or	non-payment	of	late	fees	will	result	in	your	child’s	

dismissal	from	the	Challenger	After-School	Program.	

Have	an	alternate	person	lined	up	that	you	call	as	a	back-up	plan	when	you	are	

going	to	be	more	than	a	few	minutes	late.	Keep	us	informed	of	any	problem	

preventing	you	from	being	on	time	by	calling	the	director.		

Not	only	do	children	become	hungry	by	this	time,	they	become	stressed	and	

worried	when	they	realize	everyone	has	been	picked-up	and	no	one	has	arrived	

for	them.		

At	6:30	PM,	if	we	have	a	child	not	yet	picked	up	from	Challenger,	nor	has	the	

parent	called	or	has	the	Challenger	Director	been	able	to	reach	the	parents,	we	

will	seek	assistance	from	local	authorities.	

	
Nurturing	children	to	build	self-confidence	takes	everyone	doing	their	part.	


